
Hello, I am writing to express my concern regarding the encampments and drug problem 
our city is facing but especially in the downtown core. With the people in these tents 
comes feces, blood and needles right on our streets and even on some buildings. Not to 
mention the yelling and fighting and harassment of residents and employees of the 
downtown. I don't have the solution but what is currently happening is not working. I hope 
the city can come up with a better option  to house and help these people.  

Thank you for listening, 

Lynda Rivers  


